
    After 72 months, this newsletter is publishing its last 
issue.  Since the Our Place Volunteer newsletter began, 
the Our Place Society has developed its own quarterly 
newsletter, and having a single newsletter is deemed to 
be more efficient.  The volunteers will continue to be 
served by the Our Place website, e-mail communica-
tions and Facebook page. 

     The Volunteer newsletter was first put out in February 
of 2006 by its present Editor Bruce More at the sugges-
tion of the volunteer coordinator at the time, Bob Frank.  
For 6 years, it has presented event announcements, guide-
lines for volunteers, and profiles of the members of the 
Our Place family, plus welcomes to new and farewells 
to departing staff.  Its colourful pages also included a 
wealth of articles, quotations, photographs and cartoons 
from a wide variety of internet sources.  Bruce More will 
join the editorial staff of the quarterly newsletter.


